
 

 

1st December 2022 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Year 1 Trip to The Lowry  
  

As part of our history and art topics ‘Why was Lowry Important?’ next half term we have organised a 
visit to The Lowry. 

 
1B (Miss Daly’s class) will be going on Tuesday 24th January 2023 

1C (Mrs Daley and Mrs Eldridge’s class) will be going on Wednesday 25th January 2023 
1A (Mrs Craven’s class) will be going on Tuesday 31st January 2023 

 
The children will be taking part in a workshop exploring Lowry’s landscape pictures and getting a feel for 
the history behind the paintings. The day will involve taking part in a workshop and looking around the 
gallery.   
  

We will be leaving school promptly at 9:15am on a coach to Salford Quays, and will be returning to 
school during the afternoon. As we will not arrive back at school in time for lunch, we are requesting 
that the children bring a packed lunch on that day. All children who have a school meal can be provided 
with a school packed lunch if they would like one, alternatively they may bring their own packed lunch 
from home.   
  

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 
jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be 
provided.  
  

A contribution of £13.00 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. Please make payments using Parent Pay.  
 
If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. If you have 
any questions or queries about this, please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 
  

Kind Regards  
  

Hayley Craven, Olivia Daly, Chelsey Daley and Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers 
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